18th Qotober, 1932.

Dear Mr Bennie,

I am glad to see a letter in your handwriting ageain.
With reference to Mghyi's LIFE OF ELIJAH MAKIWANE, I shall be
gled if you cen send on the MS. se thet I may submit it to ouwr
Frees (ommittee. I presume it is in Xosa. I cannot foretell how
the Cemmittee will regard the matter. The bocks thet dom't seem
to sell are vernaculer iives of Ngtive minieters. However, when
the M8, comes I shall test the feeiing of the Committee. I thinmk
all are in the seme position as nyself - we have hearé of this
,ro:oot}gzva et seen it.

¥ith kind regurds,

Youre sincerely,



